From: Woods, Michelle 
Sent: Tuesday, March 07, 2017 5:51 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Muss, Jennifer
Subject: Reporting Receipt of a Gift

Steve-

I wanted to report that earlier today I received an edible arrangement from an organization I had provided a Riverwalk tour.  Because providing tours are part of my regular duties as an employee of the City, I wanted to make the Board of Ethics and my supervisor, Jennifer Muss, aware that I have received this gift and have put it in the breakroom for all the 2FM staff to enjoy.

Please let me know if you have any questions or require additional information.

Best~
Michelle 

Michelle Woods | Assistant Project Director

City of Chicago | Department of Fleet and Facility Management (2FM)

